Great Eagle Ladies’ Golf Club
General Business Meeting
Jan. 7, 2020

President, Teri Patterson called the meeting to order with 33 members present. This was followed by an introduction of 2 new
members, Kathy Kaufman and CiCi Chitwood.

Teri then presented Shan Wattenburger with a Great Eagle golf towel with the embroidery of Club Champion, 2018 — 2019 on it.
Embroidery done by Marie Pilot.

The previous minutes of Dec. stood as prepared.

Club Fair is Jan. 24, 10am — 1pm. Volunteer(s) needed.

Budget was presented as on line. Some questions arose such as 50/50, fees the same, but no dine and dance, and website fees have
increased. Extra cost of website will be taken out of miscellaneous and other issues will be addressed later in the meeting. Linda
Holman made a motion to approve; Betty Morris seconded. Carried.

Betty Morris addressed members as to requirements for President’s Cup (have to play both) and Match Play (need a partner).

Kandi talked briefly about changes made to policies, procedures, and rules. They have been reorganized and reshuffled to make
more compact. All on website.

Phyllis DuMond reported on CGAD. 4 members won in November.
Handicap Chair, Renee Hollenbeck, explained that Friday’s handicaps would be sent to Mary Graham for Tuesday play and to Betty

Morris for tournament play. Once again, she explained new scoring for posting if needing to change a score on a hole. PAR +2 +
POPS. Allis on website.
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Slate of officers for next year are: president — Betty Morris; 2" vice — Carol Rowe; secretary — Shirley Munich.

Award Luncheon will be catered, held at NC2 on March 24. Golf that day is a shotgun start and payment of meal will be taken out of
funds. Discussion ensued on why it is being catered and members should have say seeing as it is their funds. Phyllis DuMond
brought up minutes from March 2019 stating it was left up to committee.

Bonnie Eagleton will look after golf at Wickenburg.

Getaway will be organized by Marie Pilot and Jean George.

Kay Tobin and Betty Morris are on the committee for the horserace. Shirley Muhich volunteered to coordinate. 10 -12 pairs are
needed. A sign-up sheet will be posted to see if there is enough interest.

The board has recommended that the proceeds from our 50/50 be given to a charity and recommends Girls’ Golf. Marie
made a motion that proceeds from 50/50 go to Girls’ Golf LPGA/USGA. Kandi seconded. Carried. Karen McGimpsey
volunteered to investigate donation of golf items to members of Girl’s Golf possibly at Briarwood which is a chapter of
Girl’s Golf.

A suggestion was made that for our next lunch meeting, the menu should be on the sign-up sheet.

Donna Murray will pay out birdies and chip-ins next meeting.

Mary Graham explained next week’s Single Match Play. She handed out 4 prizes for the game of the day. 50/50 was won
by Linda Holman and Shirley Muhich.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:15.

Next meeting, Feb. 4.



